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Greetings,                                                                                                July 2024 

We’re ecstatic to report the long awaited physical and life science 
kits have arrived. Money had been donated for the sciences kits 
some time ago, but we were having issues with the supplier to get 
them to us. With these kits, the children will have access to 
equipment and hands on learning material they were missing. The 
black bins contain the chemicals.  

 

 

New Road Missions is arriving 5 August for another mission trip. There will be five people and they 
are bringing Bibles for the children, staff and teachers. Paul and Micky will be arriving on 15 August 
for their trip. Pictured are some of the Bibles that are going over, and two bags for Paul and Micky 
that contain 31 backpacks for the children. 

 

Birthday celebrations for June and July birthdays 
included Amos (6), Tumelo (9), Karabo (4), Dineo (9) 
and Lisabel (13). Beautiful and delicious cakes were 
donated by Kaingo Game Reserve. 
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We are always amazed at the blessings that hunters and visitors bring. Quagga Safaris, Limcroma 
and Ant Hill Lodge brought visitors to us the last two months. The Fold has been so blessed by all our 
supporters and their continued support.  

 

 

We look forward to the future and pray for the children who will be helped in the future. If you would 
like to volunteer at The Fold, please contact Jim Walter. His contact information is listed at the bottom 
of the first page of this newsletter. 

You’ll find attached to this email another letter, in regards to Prince Ministry in South Africa. We have 
made the decision to close our 501(c)(3) non-profit and shift all our attention and donations through 
New Road Missions. They have been taking the lead in running The Fold for the last 4 years. The 
letter contains more details. Also, there are changes on 16 September 2024 regarding Hotmail, and I 
am not 100% sure I will still have my email addresses; waiting to see what happens. We will continue 
to send out monthly newsletters and are fully committed help The Fold. 

 
God Bless,  
Paul and Micky Prince 

 


